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Oregon’s wine industry is struggling as tasting room sales are down.  The Oregon 

Craft Brewery market led a nationwide revolution and the cider market has brought 

on an entire new ag sector to Oregon’s economy. Why does this State constantly 

want to punish ag and business?  I oppose HB3197 and so should you.  It's just 

another bad idea for Oregon if we want to keep it strong for businesses. 


